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The  National  Elections  Commission  held  a  successful
operational planning retreat in Entebbe Uganda, attended by
nine  commissioners,  two  Secretariat  Staff,  and  eight  UN
Integrated Electoral Assistance Team advisors.

The objective of this operational planning retreat was for the
Commission  to  calibrate  its  priorities  and  establish  an
overall  strategy  for  advancing  its  institutional  readiness
towards managing the electoral process that would enable the
holding of the anticipated elections to be held in December
2026.   Some  of  the  objectives  of  the  planning  retreat
included:

Review of R-ACSS extension timelines and identify key
political  decisions  required  for  NEC  to  be  able  to
deliver the December 2026 elections
Define NEC’s strategies and priorities.
Define the method for drafting of the operational plan.
Discuss  Voter  Registration  and  boundary  delimitation
processes and their implementation.
Discuss the way forward towards Civic Voter Education
and Education and Engagement
Define the way forward for the review of the budget.

The outcome of this retreat was a communique and a set of
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action points that presented a coherent position that would
guide the next set of engagements with the Government and
other stakeholders. This engagement is aimed at strengthening
the understanding of the challenges around the organization
and  conduct  of  the  electoral  process  under  the  current
conditions and it is expected that this understanding will
foster informed and timely decision-making.


